
Minutes	from	School	Community	Council	Meeting	Sep.	27,	2016		4:00	p.m.	

Attending:	Mr.	Turner,	Judy	Johnston,	Rebecca	Millet,	Tommy	Johnson,	Shannon	White,	DJ	
Conger,	and	Laura	Lyon.	

Not	in	attendance:	April	Trigg,	Kierstin	Nebeker,	Amanda	Sullivan,	Jeneive	Vallin	

Schedule	adjustment	for	SCC	meetings;	beginning	Oct.	SCC	meetings	will	begin	at	3:30	p.m.	to	
accommodate	time	scheduling	for	members.	

Nominations	for	Chair	and	Vice	Chair:	Shannon	White-Chair	and	Laura	Lyon	Vice	Chair.	Motion	
was	made	by	Judy	Johnston	and	seconded	by	Rebecca	Millet.	

Mr.	Turner	reported	on	the	allocation	of	Land	Trust	funds.		

Two	programs	are	funded	by	the	Land	Trust:	STARS	and	Imagineering	aides	who	are	trained	and	
employed	to	assist	in	reading	interventions.	

Last	year	funding	went	to	a	PLC	conference	which	will	continue	to	increase	the	culture	of	the	
PLC	community	in	our	school.		

DJ	asked	about	our	school’s	Safe	Routes	program.	his	will	be	put	onto	the	next	month’s	agenda.	
We	need	to	educate	the	school’s	parents	and	students	about	the	walking	paths	and	safe	ways	
to	travel	to	and	from	school.		

Meeting	was	adjourned,	next	meeting	will	be	Oct.	18	at	3:30	p.m.	

	


